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Stevens Point Fire Fighters Endorses Rebecca Cooke for Congress 

 

[Stevens Point, WI] – Stevens Point Fire Fighters, IAFF Local 484 is proud to endorse Rebecca Cooke for 

the 3rd Congressional District. It is important to vote for our values, a strong leader, and someone who will 

work hard, which Rebecca holds in high regard.  

 

Rebecca brings fresh ideas to various issues our Country and Wisconsin face. Rebecca is the candidate that 

will provide a clean, transparent, and open government in Washington D.C., reaching across the aisle to 

work with all members of Congress. Rebecca knows what hard work entails. As a small business owner 

and nonprofit leader, she has focused on serving others and working with business leaders from both parties 

to provide opportunities for all Wisconsin residents.  

 

Rebecca has the knowledge and experience to help our economy grow and put our small towns and rural 

communities first. Rebecca will work hard putting people first and continue fighting for all Wisconsinites. 

We encourage you to vote for Rebecca Cooke. 

 

 

About the Stevens Point Fire Fighters: The Stevens Point Fire Fighters, IAFF Local 484 currently has a 

membership of 39 full time Fire Fighters/Paramedics serving the City of Stevens Point and Portage County 

out of two strategically placed stations in the city. Our organization affiliated with the International 

Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF) on September 28, 1936 with 12 members, and is affiliated with the 

Professional Fire Fighters of Wisconsin (PFFW). 
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